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FREE FINANCIAL LITERACY WORKSHOPS (INCURSIONS) FOR HIGH SCHOOL CHILDREN DURING GLOBAL MONEY WEEK.

Dear Head of HSIE,
Financial literacy is a growing problem in the community with many of the negative impacts easily avoided if we support this kind of education from an early age.  One quarter of Australians aged 12-17 have some form of financial debt and while the proportion of those with large debts is relatively small, the impact of such debt on health and wellbeing can be severe.*
[bookmark: _GoBack]Global Money Week on March 27th to April 2nd 2017, with the theme of ‘Learn. Save. Earn”, is one of the ways that the Mortgage and Finance Association of Australia (MFAA) is aiming to build financial literacy for children. The key issues that are being promoted are savings, creating a livelihood and creating future entrepreneurs. Please visit globalmoneyweek.mfaa.com.au for further information.
Finance brokers are highly competent in financial literacy and therefore are ideally positioned to share their financial knowledge with the broader community, including children. MFAA Accredited Finance Brokers must comply with rigorous standards and are the highest educated brokers in Australia.
During Global Money Week, MFAA finance brokers will be delivering free interactive presentations to secondary school students in schools around Australia with the aim of developing a better understanding of everyday money matters. We have consulted with teachers to ensure that the program content aligns with the Board of Studies, Teaching and Educational Standards Commerce syllabus, in particular the topics of Consumer Choice and Personal Finance, and it will run for the length of a period. There is no mention or selling of products, the focus is on basic financial literacy issues. As part of the seminars there are free resources such as online education games for children and a web portal, to assist teachers to continue the teaching of financial literacy with their students. The presenters have been trained to present to secondary school children on the subject of financial literacy. The presentations can be made in both schools in metropolitan area and in rural and remote areas. There are also opportunities for presentations to be made to parents.
Teachers are invited to visit the website or contact the MFAA on 1300 554 817 to make a booking for a presentation.
I’m hoping to have a face to face or phone conversation about how the school might benefit from this important community initiative. All the resources and costs of the program have been covered by the finance industry. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me about this initiative. We can help families in your school start the journey to a better chance at financial security with this opportunity.
I hope to discuss this soon. 
(Add name and contacts here).
Kind Regards, 

* Financial Literacy and Financial Decision-making of Australian Secondary School Students, University of Melbourne Law School, 2014
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Australia's Best Educated Brokers




